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Greetings, 

 

I am an Oregonian over 65 and believe the benefits of single payer should be 

available to all, hopefully in a better form than Medicare. 

 

My son has been on the Oregon Health Plan which has been a great experience, his 

coverage is better than mine. 

 

Let's make this available to all Oregonians! 

 

Thanks, 

 

- Rick 


